
The Unitas Collaboration 
Academy Consultation Response Form 

 
Thank you for your interest in the proposal for Bredgar CEP, Borden CEP, The Oaks Infant and 
Minterne Community Junior Schools to convert to academy status and form a Church Multi Academy 
Trust.  Having considered the information available please say whether you agree that the school 
should move forward in this way.  
 

Yes     No     Not  
Sure 

    

 

Please add any comments or questions here.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please continue overleaf and add an extra sheet if necessary 

 
Please say which school you are associated with: 
 

Bredgar  
 
 

Borden 
 

    

Minterne 
 
 

The Oaks  
 

    

Please provide your postcode and tick the box that best describes your connection to the school.   
 
Postcode ………………………        Name (optional)  ………...……………………  
 

Parent/carer  
 
 

Staff member 
 

    

Wider community 
 
 

Other 
 

    

    

Please return this form in hard copy to the Office at your child’s school by 10 February or you can 
respond on line at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/UniColl 
 


